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July 20, 2001

Ray Hapeman
Chairman T1

Subject: T1P1 Plans for GPRS and UMTS Lawful Intercept Standards

Dear Ray:

T1P1 has reviewed the TR45.2 Committee Correspondence regarding the
continuation of a TR45 Ad Hoc on Lawful Authorized Electronic Surveillance
(LAES) dated July 13, 2001 (1P100930) and has agreed to continue to participate.
We note the scope and work items of the committee have yet to be established,
but understand them to be the development of high level stage 1 material. Thus
our contribution to this new work item has yet to be determined.

With regards to Lawful Intercept (LI) for GPRS and UMTS technologies, T1P1
retains the scope and work item for LI interfaces including the HI2 and HI3
interfaces to law enforcement as they apply to the U.S. and CALEA. Member
companies of T1P1 participating in the T1P1 Surveillance Ad Hoc (T1P1.SAH)
will continue the process of contributing to 3GPP SA3 LI and will contribute the
U.S. requirements into 3GPP TS 33.108.

We also plan to maintain a working document as a basis for specifying U.S.
specific requirements as necessary to 33.108. If 3GPP 33.108 fully meets U.S.
requirements and there are no further U.S. specific requirements, T1P1 plans to
ballot 33.108. The objective is for 33.108 to be the technical specification for a
U.S. safe harbor under CALEA for GPRS and UMTS.  If successful in this
approach, the working document can be discarded. Otherwise T1P1 will take
action as necessary using the working document to produce and ballot an
American National Standard facilitating LI for GPRS and UMTS systems. The
T1P1.SAH will be holding meetings as necessary to accomplish these objectives.

Best regards,

[Original copy signed by Asok Chatterjee]

Asok Chatterjee
Chairman, T1P1

cc: Terry Watts (terry.watts@cingular.com)
                   Bob Hall (bhall@tri.sbc.com)
                   Cheryl Blum (cjblum@lucent.com)


